
 

Autoclave Steam Requirements 
 
  
. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Steam  
 
The autoclave requires a dry saturated steam supply regulated to approximately 3 bar/43psig, supplied via a 100 
mesh strainer. A suitable pressure reducing valve should be provided along with 2 x 100mm pressure gauges 
showing regulated and unregulated pressure, these should be located within view of the intended site of the 
autoclave. A condensate trap set should be located in the supply within 1 meter of the connection to the 
autoclave. If required for the satisfactory operation of the reducing valve a condensate trap set should be located 
in the supply to the pressure reducing valve. If a steam quality test port is required this should be incorporated 
into the supply pipe-work. 
 
The autoclave will be supplied with a flexible steam hose of 1 meter in length. The steam supply should be 
terminated with a 1/2” BSP/ DN15 female thread within 1M of the connection to the autoclave to permit 
connection of the flexible hose. Hoses in 2 and 3 meter lengths can be supplied at no additional charge if 
requested, however the shorter length is recommended for better appearance and reduced condensate 
accumulation. Longer hose lengths must be specified in writing to your nominated Priorclave project manager 
prior to delivery of the autoclave. Delivery and repeat visit charges may be incurred if this is not done.  
A manual isolation valve should be fitted to the steam inlet line (a DN15 isolation valve is supplied with the 
autoclave).  
The following diagram shows a typical, but by no means definitive example of a reducing valve and trap set 
arrangement, which could be used to serve a single autoclave. Priorclave can provide assistance in planning a 
steam arrangement for a whole suite of autoclaves if required.  
In the case of removal of an existing autoclave consideration should be given to which parts of the steam supply 
are integral to the old autoclave. It is possible that some parts may need to be retained, and re-mounted to suit 
the new autoclave. 
 



 

 


